
 5, in Room 107 of Southern State Community College’s Central Campus, 100 Hobart 
Drive, Hillsboro. 

Under the direction of John M. Glaze, the Southern State Singers are preparing to begin 
their 16th season. The choral group is comprised of a core of dedicated community members, 
with Southern State students making up the remainder of the membership. 

“It’s for all who love to sing and enjoy the process of creating music together,” said 
Glaze. 

The Southern State Singers perform concerts throughout the school year, presenting 
holiday music, light classics, show tunes and more. 

“Southern State has sponsored our community chorus for many years and Southern State 
Singers has represented the college in our community through the group’s performances,” said 
Glaze. “As we begin our new season, we invite all those with a love of the joy of singing to come 
out and join us. With Southern State Singers, you’re only a stranger for a few minutes. We look 
forward to welcoming you!” 

For more information about the Southern State Singers, please contact Glaze at 
jglaze@sscc.edu. 
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